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Dear Mr/Ms. X:

XX High School is excited to announce our participation in High School of Business™-  a challenging business administration program that prepares students to excel in college business programs.  Students in High School of Business™ will experience a project and problem-based learning environment in which they solve complex business problems.  For example, they will understand how academics are used in the “real world” by drawing on their math skills to analyze financial reports and their English skills to present innovative new products during classroom presentations. 

As always, we are striving to provide the best possible education for our students.  We believe that High School of Business™ offers this.  A major part of the High School of Business™ program is a Steering Team, comprised of teachers, administrators, guidance counselors, and area business professionals.  We believe that you would be a valuable addition to our Steering Team.  Your business experiences will help us to keep the program current and relevant to the business world.   

As a Steering Team member, we ask that you attend monthly meetings, provide guidance as we implement and maintain the program, serve as a link between XX High School and the business community, and function as the Team’s advocate for continuously improving the program.

We hope that you are as passionate as we are about this opportunity to make a difference in the futures of our students.

Sincerely,

XXXX

High School of Business™ Steering Team Chair

Phone:

Email:

